
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Year 7 Welcome Mass and Aiming for Excellence Evening – Thursday 13 September 2018 
 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Welcome Mass and curriculum information evening for 
Year 7 on Thursday 13 September 2018.  The evening will start at 6:30pm in St Joseph’s Church, adjacent to 
the school, followed by a brief presentation. 
 
I am sure you would agree with me that it is crucial for students to make a really positive start to secondary 
school.  The purpose of the meeting is to outline the structure of Key Stage 3, inform you of crucial dates and 
events and give you information on initiatives we are developing to support Year 7. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 13th. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  

 
 

R Dollimore 
Deputy Head 

Diocese of Portsmouth 

St. Michael’s Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG22 6SR 

Tel: (01256) 462661    Fax: (01256) 810359 

email: headteacher@bcs.hants.sch.uk 

website: www.bcs.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr J P Wright, BTh 


